
PUBLIC NOTICE 
REQUEST FOR PROPOSALS (RFP#17503) 

 
 

The Cuyahoga County Department of Human Resources/Benefits Division is now 
soliciting proposals from agencies and organizations interested in providing Flexible 
Spending Account and Vision Insurance Benefits to Cuyahoga County.  

 

A pre-proposal conference is scheduled for July 20, 2010 at 10:00am in the County 
Administration Building, in the County Commissioner’s Chambers, 4th Floor.  Copies of 
the proposal specifications are available from the Office of Procurement and Diversity.  
[Phone:  (216) 443-7200]. Specifications will not be made available at the conference. 

 

Completed proposals must be submitted to the Office of Procurement and Diversity, 
112 Hamilton Court, Cleveland, Ohio 44114, no later than 11:00 a.m. on August 13, 
2010. 
 

By Order Of The Board Of County Commissioners Of Cuyahoga County 

 

JIMMY DIMORA      TIMOTHY F. HAGAN      PETER LAWSON JONES 

 

Lenora M. Lockett, Director 
Office of Procurement & Diversity 
 

Publish in the Plain Dealer on July 12, 2010 

 

This notice may also be viewed at the following Cuyahoga County Internet Web Site:  
www.opd.cuyahogacounty.us by clicking on the “show events” tab.  A list of open bids 
will appear on the next screen.  Click on the bid due date to view the legal notice. 
 


